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Indian River County, Florida  
Department of Utility Services 

Board Memorandum 
 
 

Date: November 10, 2020 
 
To: Jason E. Brown, County Administrator 
 
From: Vincent Burke, PE, Director of Utility Services 
 
Subject: Notice of Scheduled Public Hearing to Consider Shadow Brook Subdivision Water Assessment 

Project in Indian River County, Florida (Legislative) 
 
 
Descriptions and Conditions: 
 
On October 20, 2020, the Board of County Commissioners (BCC) adopted Resolution 2020-092 setting the 
time and place for a Public Hearing to discuss the installation of a water main in Shadow Brook Subdivision 
in Indian River County as a Special Assessment Project.  [Legislative] 
 
The scheduled Public Hearing is to provide the property owners in the special assessment area an opportunity 
to comment on the potential project.  The public hearing will be held in the County Commission Chambers 
during the regularly scheduled meeting on December 8, 2020, at 9:05 am. 
 
 
Recommendation: 
 
This public hearing item is provided for the Board of County Commissioners’ information.  No action is 
needed at this time. 
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